SPRINGFIELD ROAD PEDESTRIAN CROSSING FACILITY

A report from the Area Engineer and the Pedestrian Advocate sought
recommendations for referral to the City Services Committee on options to assist
pedestrians in crossing Springfield Road (classified a Collector Road) near
Edgeware Road. Discussion centred on consultation with the local community,
the installation of tactile surfaces to aid blind people and the availability of
funding to carry out the work. The Police were to be asked to monitor the area
with hand-held and/or radar devices.

The Board decided to recommend to the City Services Committee:

1. That the intersection of Abberley/Edgeware/Springfield be signalised for
the purpose of providing safe pedestrian facilities.

2. That funding options for the provision of traffic signals at Abberley/
Edgeware/Springfield be further investigated.

3. That aninformation leaflet be circulated to the residents for comment and if
necessary a further public meeting be held so that the views of the residents
on these proposals can be heard in detail.

4.  That this Board make a submission to the next meeting of the City Services
Committee requesting that this work be given high priority.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


